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10 February 2025 
 
Ms Caitlyn Cooke    
ASX Operations  
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 

via email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

 

Dear Caitlyn,   

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION – EXTENSION - ASX CODE VR8 

Pursuant to ASX listing rule 17.2, Vanadium Resources Limited (ASX: VR8) (the Company) requests an 
extension to the voluntary suspension of the quotation of its ordinary shares from commencement of 
trading on Monday, 10 February 2025.   

For the purpose of ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following information in relation 
to its request:  

1. the Company requests the voluntary suspension pending the release of an announcement to 

the market in relation to funding arrangements;  

2. the Company requests the voluntary suspension continue until the earlier of commencement 

of trading on Wednesday 12 February 2025 or the release of the announcement in relation 

to the matter noted at 1 above; 

3. the Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt request should not be granted;  

4. the Company is not aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about 

the trading halt 

 

Your Sincerely, 

Ms Kyla Garic 
Company Secretary 
VANADIUM RESOURCES LIMITED 
Email: contact@vr8.global 
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